
Subject: RE: Hello 

From: patsy yull (patsyyull1@hotmail.com) 

To: re_wired@ymail.com; 
Date: Tuesday, 7 October 2014, 15:45 

Hi Simon, 

At the moment you have all the paper work relating to the Hall. We have a meeting with Monica on 
Monday about training. And not sure what else. You would know from going through the paper work, 
what we are missing? It's a matter I think of let’s see what happens then. 

In the paper work is there minutes or notes from the last AGM as she would like a copy. 

We as the committee have got to put together a Asset Register for the hall. 

Did you call Mark at F.E.C.A about our paper work down there? 

Thanks 

Patsy 

Date: Mon, 6 Oct 2014 21:54:08 +0000 
From: re_wired@ymail.com 
To: patsyyulll@hotmail.com 
Subject: Hello 

To patsy and whom it may concern. 
Thank you for your email today 6-10-2014, just to start of I would like to say how are you, all is fine I hope. I would like to make a apology, for not attending the 
meeting due to other circumstances out of my control. I hope you and all members of the committee received my message in regards to today’s meeting and 
my attendance. 
Re: Regards in terms of Kempe hall policies, please can you forward me any advice and guidance within the minutes of the committee meeting dated Mon 13- 
10-2014 that might be relevant. Thank you for any help and I will look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Many Thanks 
Simon Paul Cordell 
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